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Discussion on date for January work session

SUMMARY:
The January work session will fall on Tuesday, January 2. Because city employees received New
Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day as holidays, in 2018 they will observe those holidays on Monday,
January 1, and Tuesday, January 2; consequently, City Hall will be closed.

Council will need to decide when, or if, to hold the work session for January.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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